
 

 

 

         FSO-PV Report October 2022 

 

Hello Shipmates, 
 
   Here is the FSO-PV report for 11-10 for Octoberr 2022. A total of 2 partner visits 
were made. 
  
No new partners were added.  
 
    Racks and supplies in place, restocked and on display in all clients visited. 
 
    We have good stock levels of racks and supplies to fill them with in the flotilla 
classroom. Class schedule 2022 brochures are available. Coast Guard 
activity/coloring books are in stock   
 
    11-10 is constantly working on recruiting new Partners and more will be 
onboard in the near future. No new PV`s have been qualified. 
  
Respectfully, 
 

Robert C. Bonnem 

U.S. Department of Homeland Security 
U.S. Coast Guard Auxiliary 
Flotilla Commander  11-10 
215.802.2053 (cell) 
Rbsb@aol.com 
  
“Semper Paratus” 
 

mailto:Rbsb@aol.com

